
Bulk and brush collection will resume for City of Lucas customers beginning 
05/04/2020. Citizens will need to call Barnes Waste Disposal at 972.734.3333 or 
email at wastedpl@swbell.net or sales@barneswds.com to schedule their bulk or 
brush items beginning Monday, April 27.  

If bulk and/or brush are not scheduled, items may be left depending on route 
demands.  Items will be scheduled on a first-come/first-served basis.  Brush and bulk 
items in excess of two cubic yards will not be collected in a single pickup.  All other 
standard bulk and brush guidelines apply. 

Barnes Waste Disposal will not be responsible for collecting any lawn debris, brush/tree 
trimmings, or construction/remodel debris generated by a lawn-service or any contractor 
acting in the interest of the homeowner. 
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